Student Finance and Responding to offers workshop
Example social media posts:
**Post 1: - appropriate length for a tweet**
· A snap from our #StudentFinance workshop from @UHWidenAccess! Our Year 13 Students have learnt all about how student loans work, and what extra support is available for University students. Next step, get applying! 👨🏽‍💻 #WideningAccess #UCAS #HigherEducation #mythbusting


**Post 2:-**
🏫 It was great to welcome @UHWidenAccess to our school for their #StudentFinance workshop. Joined by their Student Ambassadors, they broke down some of the myths about Student Finance Loans, covering how household income determines maintenance loan entitlement, and how loan repayment terms are different from any other loan. Our students also explored other sources of income for University Students, and learnt about responding to offers from UCAS 📚 #HigherEd #NextSteps #WideningAccess #UCAS #Outreach


Example newsletter article:
Title: Year 13 learn about Student Finance with the Widening Access Team
We were thrilled to be joined by the University of Hertfordshire’s Widening Access team for an in-school workshop about Student Finance and responding to UCAS offers. In this interactive session, supported by current University Students, our Year 13s learned the essentials of navigating the Student Finance system.
The first part of the session tackled some of the myths about Student Finance. For example, students learnt that Student Loans don’t affect their credit score and explored how the terms of repayment are much more manageable than they would have expected. They also learnt that maintenance loans are means tested, meaning that lower income families will be entitled to a larger amount. The team then moved on to discuss the gap between living expenses and maintenance loan, giving detailed examples of different approaches to fill this gap, depending on their individual circumstances.
We believe it is integral that students can access accurate information to make an informed decision about their future. Therefore, we were so pleased University of Hertfordshire’s Widening Access team could deliver this workshop to address pressing questions from our students.  
